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Opening doors with learning, faith and care  FRIDAY 15TH SEPTEMBER 2023 
 

OFF TO A FLYING START!  

This week in our celebration assembly we celebrated all our learners 
who have made a super start to the new school year. Our teachers 
have been blown away with the adaptability of learners to new 
routines, the aspiration of learners to grasp new things and the 
maturity demonstrated in learning and beyond.  
Our curriculum has also begun with gusto this week and it has been 
wonderful to see some disgusting scientific investigations in Year 4, 
some amazing writing in Year 2 and our new Reception learners 
exploring their emotions so beautifully through their class book 
‘Colour Monster goes to school’.  
Please do take a moment to view your child’s curriculum overview 
for the Autumn term which is now available on Class Dojo to find out 
more about what each class will be learning this term. 
  

MACMILLAN COFFEE MORNING  

Once again, our amazing Year 6 
learners will be hosting the St. Peter’s 
Macmillan Coffee Morning on Friday 
29th September 2023.  
Donations of cakes/biscuits are 
warmly welcomed on Thursday 28th 
and we will be open for coffee and 
cakes for parents/carers on Friday 

29th during drop-off from 8.45am – 9.30am and for pupils during 
breaktime (suggested donation 50p). Please do come along and 
support this event if you are able to and we look forward to seeing 
you there!  
 

EXTRA-CURRICULAR CLUBS & ACTIVITIES 
Thank you so much to all who have taken up opportunities within our 
extra-curricular activities this half-term. We were blown away with 
the response, and are delighted to share that over 100 children are 
now opening doors to new experiences through our enrichment 
offer! Dojo messages about which activities children have been 
allocated will be sent for Autumn 1 activities later today. 
 

DOJO MESSAGING  
Parents/carers are always encouraged to share any messages, 
queries or worries they may have about their child with their class 
teacher through class dojo. However, please be aware that these 
accounts may not be monitored during the school day when teachers 
are teaching or outside of school hours and over the weekends. If 
your message is urgent or requires a more immediate response, 
please contact the school office where Mrs Haenelt and Mrs Saunders 
will be happy to help.   
 

Uniform Bank: We have plenty of stock in our uniform bank, if you 
would like to request any items, you can do this discretely using our 
online form. 

 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 

* Please see individual letters for more 
information 

02.0  

20.09.23 Phonics Workshop 
Reception parents 9am 

17. 

29.09.23 Macmillan Coffee Morning 

 

13.10.23 School Photo Day 

(Individuals and Siblings) 

 

13.10.23 Year 4 Social Action Project 
Y4 Parents invited to join us at 

9.15am in the school hall.  
 

16.10.23 Year 6 Residential: Stanley 

Head 
 

24.10.23 Flourish Parents Evening 

 

25.10.23 Rec – Year 6 Parents Evening 

014  

26.10.23 Rec – Year 6 Parents Evening 

 
 

30.10.23  October Half-Term 

 

06.11.23 School Closed: INSET Day 

 

Click here to view: 
2023-2024 School Term Dates 

 

  

 

 

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=yJsUsLaZAUi9k_-FL3Hbxj1tHJ8nlRZLhpDd9Y-ysBNUMERENDFPTVpSRTJYNkkzODA0NjgxMEZRSy4u
https://www.st-peters-hixon.staffs.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/2023-2024-School-Term-Dates.pdf
https://www.st-peters-hixon.staffs.sch.uk/wp-content/uploads/2023/03/2023-2024-School-Term-Dates.pdf

